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Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

Once again, I must strongly object to another unnecessary logging job extracting precious carbon from the forest

and degrading forest habitat at a time of rapidly accelerating climate disruption and looming ecological collapse.

Shame on you!

 

We need a fundamental rethink of our we relate to our public forests that shifts the focus from the extractive

benefits of logging to the regenerative benefits of protection.

 

Please reconsider!

 

Sincerely,

 

J. William Stubblefield

Wendell, MA 01379


